
 
 

 

2675 South Abilene Street    Suite 300    Aurora, CO  80014    Phone (303) 627-1110    Fax (303) 627-1221 

 

 

28 September 2015 
 

Joseph T. Rannazzisi 
Deputy Assistant Administrator 
Drug Enforcement Administration 
Office of Diversion Control 
8701 Morrissette Drive 
Springfield, VA  22152 
 
 
Re:  Approval of Lumidigm M-Series EPCS Biometric Subsystem Application 
 
Dear Mr. Rannazzisi: 
 

The purpose of this letter is to indicate that the Lumidigm M-Series Fingerprint Sensors 
DEA EPCS Biometric Subsystem Certification Test Report Version 2.0 dated 02 October 
2013 has been renewed. Per the Lumidigm attestation of 15 July 2015, no changes to the 
biometric subsystem have been made during the two year period and therefore no changes 
to the 1311.116 or other EPCS requirements as applicable have been affected.  

 
Therefore, this letter serves to update the certification, 130927-iBetaBTR-v2.0 titled 

“Lumidigm M-Series Fingerprint Sensors DEA EPCS Biometric Subsystem Certification Test 
Report,” with a new expiration date of October-02-2017. No other changes or modifications to 
the report have been made. 

 
As required by 21 CFR 1311.116(h)(5), the results of the testing and this letter are 

publicly available at http://www.ibeta.com/biometrics\reports. The referenced report is 
available from the links at the same location. 

 

Best regards, 

 
 
Kevin Wilson 
Director of Biometrics 
kwilson at iBeta.com 
 
 
cc:  Michael Choudoin, Greg Sarrail 

http://www.ibeta.com/biometrics/reports
http://www.ibeta.com/wp-content/uploads/Lumidigm-M-Series-Biometric-Subsystem-Certification-Report-v2.0.pdf

